VTK: Announcement of accepting resignation letter of member of Board of Directors and convening an extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders under the form of collecting shareholders’ opinion in writing
On 11 July 2019, Viettel Consultant and Design Joint Stock Company issued the announcement on accepting resignation letter of member of Board of Directors and convening an extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders under the form of collecting shareholders’ opinion in writing as follows:
1. Accept resignation letter of Mr. Hoang Son 

2. Convene an extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders under the form of collecting shareholders’ opinion in writing about dismissing Mr. Hoang Son and electing additional member of Board of Directors of the Company in the term of office 2015 - 2020

